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USCCB's Labor Day Statement

Michael Sean Winters   |  Aug. 6, 2013  Distinctly Catholic 

The USCCB has posted it annual Labor Day statement [1], from Bishop Stephen Blaire, head of the Committee 
on Domestic Justice and Human Development. It is a fine statement and readers should ask their pastors to 
include it in their church bulletins.

Source URL (retrieved on 07/22/2014 - 12:43): http://ncronline.org/blogs/distinctly-catholic/usccbs-labor-day-
statement

Links:
[1] http://www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/human-life-and-dignity/labor-employment/labor-day-statement-
2013.cfm

http://ncronline.org
http://www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/human-life-and-dignity/labor-employment/labor-day-statement-2013.cfm
http://ncronline.org/blogs/distinctly-catholic/usccbs-labor-day-statement
http://ncronline.org/blogs/distinctly-catholic/usccbs-labor-day-statement

